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“To the Mayor and City Councilmembers.” 

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,
I am opposed to going forward with the plan to install new 
water meters for residences  especially at Burbank Heights, 
a community of elders. 
The bad health effects that are caused by the EMFs that 
are emitted are well known to many of us.

EMF sensitivity  is a  defined and listed disability  with 
Americans with Disabilities Act. 

The City has promised to have healthy environmentally 
supportive laws enacted. 

We’ve contributed to society for many years and we 
deserve better in our aging years
than to suffer from the many problems  coming from the 
EMFs, affecting:  sleep, disturbed nerve function, heart 
rhythm, and mental function, to name a few! 

Please stop this-- and not with an opt-out plan that will cost 
us money we don’t have!!!
 
Dorothy Schwartzberg
Sebastopol resident - 82years old
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